
Grand View’s Annual Meeting Notice


	 Cooler temps and fall colors are just a couple hints that this 
years golf season is coming to an end. Along with the end of our 
season, comes our annual meeting. This years annual meeting 
will be held on Monday, December 9th, at 7 PM. Anyone who is 
concerned about Grand View’s future is encouraged to attend. At 
a typical meeting we will review the previous seasons 
accomplishments, our financial position, and provide a budget 
for the 2020 season. This is also a good time for individuals to 
voice any concerns they may have. 


	 Another important issue we address during the annual 
meeting is the election of directors. This year we will be electing 
two directors for a three year term. If you have any interest in 
being placed on the ballot, please let any of the directors know of 
your intention. Nominations may also be made the night of the 
meeting. The only qualification necessary is that you must be a 
certificate holder. Costs of certificates at this time is $300.


	 All information pertaining to the annual meeting will be 
available on our website by late November. So if you are unable 
to attend the meeting, you can still vote by absentee ballot, or 
proxy. Absentee ballots must reach us by Dec. 8th.


	 Thanks to all of you for your support this season.


President		 Jan Arendt

V. Pres	 	 Neal Paalman
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Treas.	 	 Bruce Wunderlich

Dir.	 	 	 Rick Pankow

Dir.	 	 	 Russ Anderson

Dir.	 	 	 Adam Weeman



